President Donald J. Trump
The White House
1600 Pennsylvania Ave NW

Washington, DC 20500


Dear President Trump,

Your recent presidential executive order, which temporarily bans admittance of all refugees and people from seven Muslim-majority countries, has been shocking news to me. This order violates basic human rights, including the rights to freedom of religion and non-discrimination. I understand that you have the responsibility to protect our borders, but this order targets ordinary families and the most vulnerable victims of war and persecution.


I ask you to cancel this exective order and replace it with a common-sense policy that does not categorily ban whole nations or types of applicants, in line with the actions of previous administrations.

Sincerely,

